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Subject: FW: For att:

From:
Sent: 31 December 2014 11:51
To: Licensing
Subject: For att:

I am sending this email to you regarding the proposed development to Cafe o'Clay, 122 Broomhill Road.
I would like to express my concern about the application for a license to sell alcohol from these premises
between 10am and 10pm. There are many houses and flats in very close proximity to the premises, many
having young children. There is already a shop nearby which sells alcohol, so I do not see any reason for
another.
Also,as I expressed last time I emailed about the proposed development of these premises, the delivery
vehicles will struggle to gain access to the rear of the building as the streets are tight as it is. The times of
the deliveries also concern me, with noise and also with blocking the streets.
I hope you take all of my concerns and the concerns of others into consideration when the committee meet
to discuss this.

Thanks,


